
 

 

27 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Leavers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuous support and 
commitment, especially over the recent exam period. As parents or carers of young people 
taking their exams, I appreciate it can be an extremely challenging time for you too! All our 
Year 11 students have been exemplary in their approach to revision and exams.  I have been 
deeply impressed by the attitude they have displayed. 
 
We said farewell to our Year 11 students last week in the Year 11 Leavers Assembly, followed 
by the celebration barbeque which was a thoroughly joyful event. All students were in high 
spirits, and it was a pleasure to witness them all commemorating their hard work and amazing 
achievements this past year. 
 
We, as an Academy, acknowledge all of their great efforts and we as a whole, have been very 
privileged to have worked with such talented individuals. We wish them all the best for their 
future and look forward to seeing those who are returning in the new term as Sixth Form 
students. There is a still ample time for us to support with choices for next year. If you need 
any advice, please do not hesitate in making contact. 
 
Furthermore, as Year 11 embrace upon a long and well-deserved holiday, we wish them all a 
safe and enjoyable Summer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Wiltshire 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


